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JULY SWAP MEET

Hi There:

Here's some photos for you and the paper too. The
club members started working on Thursday for the
V8 Club and then we had a lot of fun thru the meet.
Our booth was numbers 210, 211, and 212.

Enjoy the photos.
Alan Stacey

The booth was in a different place, but it worked well.

Where did I put that?

(Monthly meeting minutes Page
Tours and Activity Reports Page

NET I YR

For Sale/Wanted/Services  Page

Presidents Message
Jillian Robison

Hello T Club Members -

Hope you are all having a great
summer, even with the crazy
weather. Thank you to everyone
that helped with the swap meet set
up and the gate duty. Also, thank
you Alan and Suzy for the setting
up and manning T booth. Hope
to see you all at the picnic in Au-
gust at the Burgess residence.
Jillian : )
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President

Vice President

Secretary
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[nformation

Please direct club
correspondence to
the clubs mailing
address:

IEMTFCA

PO Box 11708
Spokane Valley, WA
99211-1708

Dues
The yearly dues
are $20 per year
for an individual
or family and due
by January 31st of
each year. Please
renew your mem-
bership or join the
club as a new
member. We look
forward to seeing
you.
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Jillian Robison Alan Stacey Ed Hope Betty Patterson

701-0983 487-2936 570-8333 299-7357

Committee Lead Contact

Banquet for 2012 Cheri Moore 466-8593

Email /Mailing/Roster/ Jim Patterson 299-7357

Membership/Printing/

Entertainment/Programs | Mike Robison 844-5900

Fenderchatter Diane Swanson Fenderchatter@gmail.
com

Greeting Committee Dave Robison 924-8654

Legal Harvey Dunham 993-2417

Library Gene Kicha 926-4872

Nametags and Patches Glen Whiteley 624-0933

Newsletter Editor
Diane Swanson

Thanks for your
emails, keep them
coming!

If you find those oops
items, send in the
fixes to the newsletter
at
fenderchatter@gmail.
com by the 18th so
that it can be made
right or at least made
believable.

Photographer Alan Stacey stacey27@comcast.net
Refreshments Candy Burgess 924-0898
Road Clean-Up Travis Thosath 892-5960
Safety/Seminars Mike Robison 844-5900
Scrapbooks/Photo Album | Roy Moffit 449-6305
Sunshine Report Susie Carnegie - 922-1805
Swap Meet Alan Stacey 487-2936
Tours Joe Swanson 951-7958

Jim Patterson 299-7357
Webmaster Mike Robison www.spokane

modeltclub.com
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The monthly meeting begins at 6 PM the 1st Friday August 5th 2011. This picnic will
be held at Lee and Candy Burgess’s place. 1109 N Felts Rd, Spokane Valley
We hope to see you there!

Inland Empire Model “T” Club
Minutes June 37 2011

The meeting was called to order by President
Jillian Robison at 7:30 p.m. Welcome chairman
Dave Robison was absent and there were no guests.
\Vice President report stated that the V-8 club had
sold our regular spot at the swap meet. They do
have other indoor spots for us to use. Location was
not stated but would encompass three consecutive
spots. This will be the last year that they will allow
clubs (and club members) free indoor booths. We
will either have to move outside or pay for an in-
door spot. As of this writing set-up will be early
Thursday morning: 7am. Sign up sheet is available
if you are willing to help. You will be contacted
with any updates or changes.

Minutes from the last meeting were MSP.
Treasurer’s report was presented: MSP. Bills to
Norma Skidmore for the food for the safety
inspection and to Betty Patterson for labels were
presented and MSP to pay.

Committee Reports:

Tour Chairman Joe Swanson asked for reports on
last months tours. It was reported the May 7t
Car-B-Que was very cold and wet. It was poorly
attended. The Wooden Boat tour had about 7
“T’s” attend. Since ice cream was involved it was
reported to be a good tour. The May 15 Safety
Seminar was well attended with 30 cars.

June 3 Gene and Lee did a carburetor demo at
Otis Orchards School. The children seemed to
really enjoy it.

June 4" will be a Felts Field tour. Meet at Antique
Auto at 11:00. A Montana 500 “Shakedown/
Breakdown” tour will be June 5%, Meet at Antique
Auto at 11:00 am. Braille Car Rally will be June
11", There will be a car show from 10-2pm with a
donation of $25.00. The Braille tour will start
about 9-10am.

Post Falls Guardian Angels want “T’s” to give
residents rides. Date to be announced. Dyno tour
was felt to be too expensive at $50.00 a car. Possi-
ble upcoming tours included a speedboat tour to St.
John Aug. 27", Jim Patterson will head that tour.
The Fairfield Parade and Slippery Gulch days were
other possibilities.

Road clean up: Possibility in Aug. No official date
set.

Safety/Seminars: no report

Webmaster: Mike Robison would appreciate any
photos you may have involving the T’s and the
club. Please e-mail them to him via “Photo
Bucket”.

E-mail/roster/membership: no report
Photographer: Lots of pictures taken at the Safety
seminar.

Photo albums: no report

Library: Frank Baker’s books are in the library
and ready to read.

Sunshine: Susie sent Get Well cards to Claude
Freund and Harvey Dunham. A Thank-you was
sent to Norma.

Refreshments: Everyone! Come to the Swap meet!
Fender Chatter: Due date 18™.

No reports from the Banquet Committee Calendar
Legal or the 4™ of July Tour.

Old Business:

It was decided to house the VHS collection at the
library instead of having the VP bring it to meet-
ings. Alan will get those to Gene.

Paper work was sent to the International Club. No
word back yet.

New Business:

Aug. picnic will be held at Lee and Candy’s place.
Labor Day Speedster run is on track. There will be
a meeting Wed. June 1°. Tome Carnegie needs
names of folk willing to help with checkpoints.
There will be a lowland tour and some car games
on Saturday. Sunday will be the main tour.
Montana 500 update; The Super 8 hotel is full.
Northgate Motel may have a few rooms left.
Tuesday T night is running as usual with lots of
folk putting final touches on the 500 racers.

It was reported that there were some “T” parts for
sale on Craigslist in Rosalia.

There was no entertainment or programs and the
meeting was adjourned at 8:03.

Betty Patterson won the raffle.

Respectfully submitted:
Nan Robison in lieu of Ed Hope.
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WE’RE THINKING OF YOU

R .
Sunshine report Susie Carnegie o Candy’s Cookie Corner
Joanne Jepperson Her brother passed away) 6 PM
Lee burgess (Kidney stone surgery) Summer BBQ/Pot luck
Don LaBelle (Wishing him a quick recovery) Lee & Candy Burgess Home
1109 N Felts Rd, Spokane Valley

Tours and Activity Reports

CHECK THE CLUB WEB SITE FOR SPUR-OF-THE-MOMENT EVENTS.
Tours may be arranged at the last minute so check the club web site Calendar of Events at
http://www.spokanemodeltclub.com for the latest activities.

UPCOMING EVENTS

July 12th, 2011 Model T night @ Antique Auto Ranch Spm-Burger time
July 19th, 2011 Model T night @ Antique Auto Ranch Spm-Burger time
July 26th, 2011 Model T night @ Antique Auto Ranch Spm-Burger time
August Sth, 2011 Summer Potluck/meeting @ Lee & Candy Burgess' home

August 13th, 2011 Guardian Angels Retirement home car show/resident rides- BBQ included
(meet @ Trent & Argonne Albertson's 10:00am)

August 27th, 2011  Jim Patterson’s St. Johns’ Drag Boat Race Tour (more info. at picnic)
September 2nd, 2011 Regular meeting- 7:30
September 3-4, 2011 Labor day speedster run- Spokane, Wa

September 16, 17 & 18th 2011  John Redinger’s Memorial Camp-out Tour _=
Breakfast at the VA Club it

( For tour ideas contact Joe Swanson )

rom: Patti Cunningham
o: 'Jim & Betty Patterson’
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2011 9:04 PM

im and Betty: Thank you for your update, regarding the North By Northwest Speedster Endurance
un, we are looking forward to seeing all of you. Do you folks know about the death of Ron Kipling??
A Seattle T Club member) If not : He was killed riding his favorite antique motorcycle last Sat. eve-
ing. A car swerved to avoid another and didn’t see him. We are all in shock. He was a bigger than
ife character and couldn’t possibly be gone. There is a memorial gathering at the American Legion
all not to far from his and our homes on Sat July nine from 1-5. Please spread the word...

hanks Patti
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Oﬁq YE AH JULY SWAP MEET 2011

(Additional pictures)

[ [————

Kamper Kar Model T Visit -
Jim & Betty Patterson

Peter Kable, is traveling around the U.S. in his Kamper Kar
Model T and met for a no-host dinner July 7th with those
Model T fans able to go with a short notice. They met at Con-
ley's Restaurant between 6:30 and 7:00 PM. Mr. Kamper's
Model T is an early version of a Model T RV / motor home
equipped for sleeping and living in. It was an interesting eve-
ning. Hope to hear more about this at our August picnic.

CARS Club-T Club- July 22
INCCC Downtown Car Show

- %ere's one photo from the Inland Northwest

ar Club Downtown Scholarship Car Show
last night. I shot a few. The first one is Wes
Miller with Bill Mullans with Wes's 25 tour-
siing T. I have many more pictures to share
with anyone interested, just ask.

Enjoy!
Alan Stacey
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oB? YEAH
arry and Norma:

njoy these photos too. I shot this photo in Dave

etz Barn before we went to Turnbill. It's also on
he CD's I made for KSPS and You guys too.

njoy .....

lan Stacey

KSPS prohibition era documentary,

Yesterday Work
Hi There;

[Here' some info that some T-Club members worked on a movie yesterday. |
We were actors in a movie in a Prohibition Documentary. We went there | &
on Tuesday, June 28th to help KSPS with a shoot at Turnbull Wildlife
Reserve, and Dave Betz's farm outside of Cheney? (9-4) Also, they used
our car/truck (the Staceys and the Skidmores) along with a model-A
from that era, 1916-1933.

The day was hot, but a lot of fun. We shot scenes over and over again till
we got it right. Suzie shot still photos during the shoot too, so we have a |8
lot of photos. Here's 9 for you use too. The movie will finished soon and [
with air in November. We will let everyone know when the date are.
Take care.

Alan & Suzie Stacey

Northwest Vintage Speedster Club's 2011
Labor Day Speedster Endurance Run
(Update )

The endurance run route has been run, finalized, and timed, and the final touches are now being add-
ed. Itis a very scenic and beautiful route on sparsely traveled roads that most have never seen before.
The Inn has their swimming pools and water slides. (hint - bring your swim suits). Saturday after-
noon's events include a great hospitality suite and some new and interesting 'speedster car games' with
the starting positions for the Speedster Run going to the car games winners! Saturday evening you
will be free to dine at a number of close by restauruants, There is no end to the fun you can experience
throughout this weekend!! You can find all the necessary information on the Northwest Vintage Speed-
ster Club's web site at http://www.nwvs.org .

This event is hosted by the Spokane Model T Ford!
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%‘—E| FOR SALE / WANTED / SERVICES “—E

For pictures of ads, if available, go to the
Spokane Model T Club website:
www.spokanemodeltclub.com/for-sale.php

Subject: My Model T:
Hi Jillian,

Thank you for taking my call inquiring about help with my husbands Model T. He purchased it from his
brother in 1983 for $5,000.00 and a couple guns. His brother was given this as a wedding present from
his in-laws. They were the ones who built it, and were said to have driven it at one time. My husband
Jack Ehry, restored and collected vehicles all his life, and this is one he never finished. He passed away
May 21st, 2010 after an 18 month battle with cancer. Jack worked as an automotive machinist for 19
years and was the shop Foreman at Carquest/Valley Motor Supply in Havre, MT. We moved here in
1994 and Jack worked at RAM Engines for many years as a parts counter salesman, and most recently
at Pacific Clutch and Brake as a parts salesman also. I have been told this Model T is worth only
$1,200.00 and another salesman said I should get $8,000.00 for it. I just want what Jack had paid for it,
$5,000.00. Jack was not stupid and would not have paid more than it was worth, and it should not have
decreased in value over 18 years! It does not run, but the engine is not froze-up as the crank will still
turn. It is a 1924 Model T Roadster. Any help you can give me in spreading the word about this T, would
be greatly appreciated!

Thank You,

Linda Ehry 509-701-2016

1926-27 Ford Roadster top bows, Real nice set just needs a little tweeking and the windshield clamps
bought. $400.00

Contact: Mike 509-844-5900
[Updated: 7-20-11

1927 T Speedster, uniquely styled custom body. Model A crank and manifold, Model B carb, alum
pistons, overdrive transmission between T tranny and Model A rear-end with hydraulic rear brakes.
'Very roomy interior that seats two larger people very comfortably. Rear deck lid opens up to a large
trunk area including a spare tire holder; demountable fenders, 21" wire wheels. See pictures and
brief history at http://www.nwvs.org/ (speedster #727). $8,750

Jim Patterson 509-214-9522
11709 S. Greenfield Lane,
Medical Lake, WA

jimbet@cheneycableREMOVEME.com
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IEMTFCA
PO Box 11708
Spokane, WA
99211-1708
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ender Chatter is published

onthly by the Inland Empire

hapter Model T Club of America
n Spokane, WA. To be included,

s space permits, in the next news-
letter, items must be received no
later than the 20th of the month.
[Please submit your articles, photos,
trip reports, adventures, Ford T
parts for sale, want ads, ideas, etc.
to fenderchater@gmail.com

See you next month and safe-T in your driving




